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From: South Carolina Department of Revenue
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 2:22:37 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Agency Info,
Subject: Update: Withholding Tables Changing for 2017

The following is a special message from the South Carolina Department of Revenue. 
We are dedicated to keeping you informed.

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Modernizing Withholding: change is a good thing

In January 2017, South Carolina is updating Withholding Tax tables for 
the first time in 25 years. This is a big change to South Carolina's 
Withholding process, and we want you to be ready!

Are you an employer, accountant, payroll provider, or software 
developer? You will need to update the Withholding tables that your 
payroll systems use for January 2017.
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Are you an individual taxpayer? No action is necessary to prepare for 
this change. Beginning in 2017, you may notice a very small increase in 
your paychecks throughout the year which will result in a slightly 
smaller South Carolina income tax refund in 2018.

Also new in 2017, 4th Quarter Withholding Returns (Oct-Nov-Dec 2016) 
are due the last day of January 2017.

Find more information and resources at dor.sc.gov/withholding:

• Sign up to receive an email alert when new Withholding tables are 
available

• Check out the Withholding tables timeline
• View updated Withholding tables (available in August 2016)
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